

RICHARD P. BANIS Trustee FRED V. SCARPELLO Trustee

October 23, 2018

Mr. Dave Solaro
Director of Community Services
Washoe County Community Services
3101 Longley Lane
Reno, Nevada 89520

Dear Dave Solaro:

We are pleased to inform you that the Board of Trustees of the William N. Pennington Foundation has awarded your organization, Washoe County Community Services, for the grant request you submitted.

Please find attached two copies of a Grant Agreement for you to sign. Please keep one copy for your organization, and mail one signed copy back to us. As soon as we receive one agreement back, we will issue a check for the amount authorized. Please then confirm receipt of these funds to our office at the address below.

Thank you for your service that you have provided and continue to provide to our community.

Yours very truly,

Richard P. Banis

Trustee

Fred V. Scarpello